
High School Board Report 12-11-18 
● 11/14 - Allison Solum (Family & Consumer Science Teacher and FCCLA Adviser) was awarded a Tomahawk 

STAR Foundation grant called “Beyond Crayons and Chromebooks.”  The grant was in the amount of $1000. Ms. 
Solum wrote the grant to acquire funding to offer culinary enrichment opportunities to students during Resource 
Hour.  Thank you Tomahawk STAR! 

● 11/15 - National Honor Society and Student Council Stevens attended a leadership workshop in Stevens Point. 
The workshop focused on influencing and expanding upon leadership opportunities within their organizations and 
the school environment. 

● 11/16 - Results from the One Act Play State Performance:  It was an exciting and well recognized State 
performance.  THS returned with the acclaimed Critics Choice award.  Also, ​Abby Norman, Martin Schmidt, and 
Maura Koth all received acting awards.  The crew was recognized with Outstanding Crew.  The group was also 
recognized with Outstanding Ensemble.  

● 11/16 -  FBLA & FCCLA promoted the annual Tomahawk Venison Feed.  Students worked with the Chamber of 
Commerce and other businesses to promote the event generate energy in our area around tourism. 

● 12/1 - State Spanish Speaking.  ​We had 24 students who participated in a local Spanish Speaking competition 
judged by native speakers of Spanish.  14 earned the right to participate in the State Spanish Speaking 
Competition in West Bend on December 1.  Tomahawk HIgh School students represented their school well.  We 
earned 5 second place medals and 9 first place medals for their presentations.  

● 12/4 - FCCLA visited the Children’s Hospital in Appleton to visit and donate time to the efforts of the Hospital. Students 
painted holiday windows and donated various fleece blankets and toys. 

 
Academic & Career Planning Activities (ACP) 

● 11/13 - Coloma Training Center. Students visited the Operating Engineers Training Center in Coloma, WI. 
Students learned about careers in heavy equipment operation, education and training requirements and the 
equipment itself.  

● 12/19 - Channel 12 WJFW.  Students will be visiting the WJFW studios to learn about the various careers in 
journalism, broadcasting and business. 

● Ongoing - Resource Hour Career Presentations. Area business professionals have been signing up for 
presentation times during Resource Hour to provide overviews of their profession, education and training, job 
satisfaction, etc.  Thank you to these professionals for donating their time and being involved in ACP. 
● Recently Completed 

○ Nick Myre - Electrician, Luke Schunk - TCB Finance, Paul Scheffler - EMT, Hiede O’Hare - Public 
Library (Theatre & Arts), Headwaters Building Construction, Dr. Kelly - Chiropractic Care 

● Upcoming 
○ Kendall Haring - Firefighting, Joe Mattke - Steigerwaldt Forestry, Julie Hess - PCA Engineering, 

Steve Bartz - PCA Machinists 
Upcoming Events 
● 12/10 - Band Concert 
● 12/17 Choir Concert 
● 12/21 High School Winter Breakout Activities 

 
 
 

November 2018 
Students of the 
Month  

Geena Wanta & Nathan Leverance - 9th 
Rya Brown & Tyler Beck - 10th 
Gianna Line & Jimmy Rau - 11th 
Whitney Osero & Jerett Flynn - 12th 

 
 

 


